
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
FATHER NICHOLAS GROSS COUNCIL, NO 12596 

Mackville, WI 
 

NEWSLETTER / MEETING MINUTES 
 November 11, 2018 

 
➢ The meeting was held after the porkie-pancake breakfast.  The meeting was called to order by Grand 

Knight Erv Van Camp at 11:31 AM and was opened with a prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance to the 
United States of America.  Also present were Vic Salm, Deputy Grand Knight; Tom Schumacher, 

Treasurer; Randy Van Camp, Financial Secretary; Dan Kreutzberg, Warden; Dennis Van Handel, 

Chancellor; John Baum, Inside Guard; Cyril Jochman, 2nd Year Trustee; Jim Smejkal, Advocate; 

Steve Griesbach, Fred Ringel, Roger Van Gompel, and Jason. 
 

➢ Treasurer and Financial Secretary Report:  Today’s breakfast had a profit of $225.00 after expenses 

of $250.   
 

➢ Discussed advertising for the breakfasts.  Thanked Sara Van Camp for speech after Mass.  Also 

discussed cutting the lawn in the cemetery next year and helping out Mothers and Unborn Baby Care 
before Jan. 19, 2019.  This will be discussed more at the Dec. meeting.  Received thank you notes 

from Mary Parker for the $500 donation and from Pro-Life for the donation of $100.   

  

➢ Vic motioned to donate $200 to the Knights of Columbus Culture of Life.  Motion was seconded and 
approved. 

 

➢ Money from Life Savors for Life collections in October was counted and a check will be made out to 

Mothers and Unborn Baby Care for $251.79. 
 

➢ Boxes have been placed in church for the coat collection.  
 

➢ The next porkie-pancake breakfast will be Jan. 20, 2019. 

 

➢ The next meeting will be Dec. 16 after the 8:48 Mass.  
 

➢ Meeting was adjourned at 12:16, closing with a prayer. 

 

Insurance and fraternal Benefits: 

Our field Agent is:  Mark S. Gabavics, 160 S Humphrey Circle, Shawano, WI 54170 

           Phone: 715-330-5178 or 920-841-0625 

           Email: mark.gabavics@kofc.org 

Call on Mark for all of your fraternal benefits and insurance questions. 
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